
From: Jocelynn Cambier <jocelynn@linealabarchitecture.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, June 6, 2023 10:05 AM 

To: michaelfreitas9459@att.net; andersonriskanalysis@comcast.net; Austin Ross 

Subject: Notification of Site Plan Review 

 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 

Flag Status: Completed 

 

Hello,  

 

This email is to inform you of a Site Plan Review Application that has been filed for 1205 Wallace Road 

NW. The project involves Interior remodel, change of use and ADA upgrades (interior and exterior 

ramps) to the existing building to create a Head Start daycare/preschool.  

 

You may have already received a letter regarding this application; for more information please reach out 

to Austin Ross (copied in this email) Planner II City of Salem.  

 

Best, 

 

Jocelynn Cambier  AIA NCARB 

Principal 
 

Linea Lab Architecture 

tel. 971.930.0110 

jocelynn@linealabarchitecture.com 

linealabarchitecture.com 

http://linealabarchitecture.com/

